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Hello OMSD parents/families: 
 
As previously announced, the Ontario-Montclair School District (OMSD) has a possible return to 
school date on Monday, April 5, 2021,  in a hybrid model (dependent on infection rates being 
at least in the Orange, or Tier 3, and providing ample time/evidence of vaccine access to the 
staff of OMSD).   
 
As we proceed closer to in-person instruction, please remember our plans in OMSD must be 
nimble and adaptable so we can adjust and update our efforts as needed, as the public health 
landscape continues to evolve and further improve. A safe return to in-person blended learning 
will be made based on current conditions and the start date may be modified.  
 
The District is now asking parents to participate in a Google survey to identify their preferred 
learning options (including blended in-person and online only).  Please complete this important 
survey for each student by March 3, 2021.  This information will assist school site 
administrators to begin the scheduling/planning process.   
 
To participate in this important survey, please click here. 
 
Sincerely, 
James Q. Hammond, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
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